
The Friends are very grateful to the 
William Alwyn Foundation for their support

    The Friends of Snape Church is a registered charity no. 1202538

The Friends of Snape Church 

are delighted to welcome

The Goldcrest Ensemble
Performing 

“Uplifting Music for a Winter's Afternoon”

 Snape Church IP17 1QW

Duke Dobling - ute; Miriam Keogh - harp 

Raphael Hurwitz - viola; and guest violinist Michael Dolan

Sunday 18   February 2024 at 3pmth

    Admission is free, with donations towards to upkeep of the 13 

    century church gratefully received by cash or card. 
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